
 

 Page 1 of 1 HB 2024 A 

 
FISCAL IMPACT OF PROPOSED LEGISLATION Measure:   HB 2024 A 
80th Oregon Legislative Assembly – 2019 Regular Session 
Legislative Fiscal Office 

Only Impacts on Original or Engrossed 
 Versions are Considered Official 

 

Prepared by:  Tim Walker  
Reviewed by: Doug Wilson   
Date:  03/14/2019 
 

 
Measure Description: 
Directs Early Learning Division to establish program to improve access to high quality infant and toddler care for 
families that are eligible to receive employment-related child care subsidy.  
 
Government Unit(s) Affected:  
Department of Education (ODE) 
 
Analysis: 
This fiscal impact statement is for the purpose of transmitting the measure from the House Committee on 
Human Services and Housing to the Joint Committee on Student Success.  
 
The measure directs the Early Learning Division to establish a program to improve access to high quality infant 
and toddler care for families that are eligible to receive employment-related child care subsidy. 
 
The measure is anticipated to have an impact on the Oregon Department of Education.  
 
A more complete fiscal analysis on the measure will be prepared as the measure is considered in the Joint 
Committee on Student Success. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


